From: Curtis Truitt

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stone curbs vs concrete in Indian Village
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 7:34:59 AM

Dear HDC,

As a resident of Indian Village, please register my opinion to deny the removal of the stone curbing on
Seminole Street by DTE. The stone curbing has already been removed on my street (Burns) and
replaced with concrete. It appears to be an inferior product. We have already had to have it patched up

in front of our house.

Details like stone curbs and historic streetlights add to the charm and appeal of Indian Village and should
be retained.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Curtis Truitt
1427 Burns

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious
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